
July 15, 2016 

The Corning United board has agreed to extend the Fall registration early bird 
discount for another 5 days, to Wednesday, July 20. 

The fall program is for boys and girls with birth dates in the following years:  
2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, and 2010. 
 
Some people have had trouble getting registered because we have a new 
registration system that is unfamiliar.  So here are a few tips based on what 
others are experiencing: 

1. Go to the http://CorningUnited.com web page and select the 'Register' menu 
item.  Make sure it says 2016-2017 Registration at the top, and scroll down to 
the button 'Proceed to Register Online'.  If you see the 2015-2016 
Registration page, refresh your browser to see the new page. 

2. After you press the 'Proceed to Register Online' button, you will need to 
create a new account and enter your contact information new. 

3. When you register a player, the fee will show $125, but the discount will be 
applied near the end so you will be billed the discounted fee.  So continue on 
until you get to the review screen, and you will see the discount applied.  If 
you have two or more players, there will be an additional sibling discount 
applied. 

4. You will have a chance to indicate that you need a uniform during the 
registration process, and the price of the uniform will be added to the bill 
automatically 

5. If the player is new to the club this season, you will need to upload a birth 
certificate or passport during the registration process so we can verify the 
player's birth date.  You can scan the document to a file or take a readable 
photo of the document and upload that. 

6. If you make a mistake you can edit the order at any time. 
7. If you close out before you are done, you can continue the order when you 

log back in later. 
8. If you still have trouble after following these tips, give me a call and I will help 

you out. 

We encourage you to register now, for two practical reasons: 

1. Some teams are getting close to their roster limits, and when they do we will 
place additional registrants on a Waiting List (no charge for that).  If we get 
enough on the waiting list to make another team we will do it, or if a player 
withdraws that will make space for someone on the waiting list. 

2. We will place our uniform order late next week, so if you need a uniform you 
need to get your registration in by the early bird deadline. 

Rich Wagner 
CUSC Registrar 
(607) 329-6116 mobile 


